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	Literacy
     In ‘Letters and Sounds’ we have been learning the diagraphs sh  th
· We have been learning to blend simple words for reading.
· We have been learning High frequency words there and are.  Please continue to practise the words in the plastic wallet.

	Numeracy
We have been looking at the number 6.
· We have been using the ‘bar modelling’ method to look at how to record and calculate an addition problem.
· We found out which penguin was the tallest by using objects to measure them by.

	Other areas
Letter join- Easy letters- i,l,t
Next week’s missions are;
· Reading – finding answers to the questions in the books.
· Writing – making a story map about a penguin.
· Art – a penguin collage
· Maths – who is taller- you or the penguin?
The children have been learning about the Antarctic and where it is in the world. 
They have :-
Made a penguin from card
Looked at the life cycle of a penguin
Investigated how penguins are able to keep warm in the Antarctic.
Made Antarctic sledging biscuits and tasted them!!
	What’s next?
We have had quite a few spillages with some of the water bottles over this last week. Could you please check your child’s water bottle to see if it does fall over, water cannot come out of it.

Writing workshop – Wednesday, 29th January, 2020 starting at 6pm. It will follow a similar format to the Reading Workshop last term, where your child is to attend with you.

We are still looking for support on a Tuesday afternoon for topic time and reading. If you are able to help, please let us know.

Thank you to all those who have bought items for the class. It is gratefully appreciated and the children are already enjoying using the equipment.

                 Thank you    Mrs Such & Miss Spearing



